Extension to term of Office of a Non-
Executive Member of the Patient and
Client Council

The Department of Health today announced an extension to the term of
appointment of a Non-Executive Member of the Patient and Client Council (PCC)
Board.

£300,000 improvement scheme for A5
Victoria Road

A £300,000 resurfacing and reconstruction scheme will commence on the A5
Victoria Road on Sunday 28 July.

Extension of Non-Executive Member
Appointments for the Board of Northern
Ireland Water

The Department for Infrastructure has announced that the appointment terms of
Mr Kingsley Donaldson, Ms Trisha McAuley, Mr James McCall, Mr Peter McNaney
and Mr John Rae, Non-Executive Members to the Board of Northern Ireland Water
(NIW), have been extended.

£125,000 resurfacing scheme for
Kilcarn Road, Killinchy

A £125,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Kilcarn Road, Killinchy will
commence on Monday 22 July.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-term-office-non-executive-member-patient-and-client-council-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-term-office-non-executive-member-patient-and-client-council-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-term-office-non-executive-member-patient-and-client-council-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps300000-improvement-scheme-a5-victoria-road
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps300000-improvement-scheme-a5-victoria-road
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-non-executive-member-appointments-board-northern-ireland-water
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-non-executive-member-appointments-board-northern-ireland-water
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-non-executive-member-appointments-board-northern-ireland-water
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps125000-resurfacing-scheme-kilcarn-road-killinchy
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps125000-resurfacing-scheme-kilcarn-road-killinchy

£95,000 resurfacing scheme for Gray'’s
Hill, Bangor

A £95,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Gray'’s Hill, Bangor will commence
on Monday 22 July 2019.
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